No. WLM-102/ 5611
H.P. Forest Department,

Dated Shimla, the =~ 02 9 02

From: Divisional Forest Officer,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.

To:
GM (T) - cum- Project Director,
NHAI PIU-Shimla.
;,: Subject: Additional Forest Land requirement of 11.7943 hac for four laning
of proposed Shimla Bypass from Kaithlighat to Shakral Section
(Package-1) of NH-22 (Chainage from Km. 128.835 to. km. 146.300)
in already approved FCA case of the entire section from Kaithlighat
to Dhalli (Chainage from Km. 128.835 to Km. 156.560) of NH-22 for
40.3 hac hac in the State of Himachal Pradesh - Reg. compliance of
the observations raised by Nodal Officer. Shimia.
Sir,
Kindly reference to your letter No. 11013/312012/K-
D/Forest/PIU-SML/2661 dated 29-01-22 on the subject cited above.,
F S As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, SWC, Dhalli the aerial
distance of the proposed above site is approx. 3.69 Km. from Shimla Water Catchment
— Wildlife Sanctuary and the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone Shimla Water Catchment
—

is approx. 2.79 Km. and there is no adverse impact on Wildlife from this proposed site.

This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary

action please.

Note: This is only distance certificate and cannot be treated as NOC.

Yours sincerely,
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0", 1 Divisionhl Forest Officer,
Ll Wildlife Division, Shimla.




